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Owner ratepayers will need to 
fill out a once off application

Up to 2 people per property can 
apply to vote if:

1) you pay council rates on your 
home but you are not an 
Australian citizen

or

2) you own a property in a 
municipality that you don’t live in 
full time for example, a holiday 
home, investment property or 
business property.

Occupier ratepayers must 
reapply with council before 
every general election

You can apply to vote if you rent a 
property and pay rates to council, 
and you are not on the State roll in 
that council area.

Up to 2 people can enrol as an 
occupier for any single property.

Corporations must reapply 
with council before every 
general election

Corporations that pay rates 
may be able to appoint one  
representative to vote. Call the 
council for further information.

All eligible ratepayers 
will need to apply to 
vote in the 2024 Local 
Government elections
You can only vote once in 
each municipality, no matter 
how many properties you own 
or occupy 
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